
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls for a national service government, to have harmonious,
efficient, fair, well-managed team

In his meeting with the delegation of the Parliamentary Azim Bloc headed by Representative Mr.

Khalid Al-Obaidi and Representatives Mohammed Abid Rabbeh and Raheem Al-Shimmari on 5/10/2022,

Sayyid  Ammar  Al-Hakeem,  head  of  Al-Hikma  National  Movement,  stressed  the  importance  of

rebuilding Nineveh Governorate, returning the displaced, and addressing the social and economic

effects of terrorism, indicating the importance of providing services and providing job

opportunities to restore citizens' confidence in the political system.

His Eminence reiterated his call for a national service government that works according to

priorities, provided that it has a harmonious, efficient team that enjoys integrity and good

management, and the need for the Parliament to restore its legislative and oversight role.


